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Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article, “Nearly a
year later, video game voice actors end their strike,” published by ARS
Technica on Nov. 8. Scott handled the negotiations ending the longest
acting strike in U.S. history.

RELATED PEOPLE

Scott J. Witlin
Partner
Los Angeles
P 310-284-3777
F 310-284-3894
scott.witlin@btlaw.com

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

Labor and Employment

https://arstechnica.com/gaming/2017/11/video-game-voice-actors-officially-end-strike-after-340-days/

